
TO OUR VALUABLE CUSTOMERS 

TEMPORARY BUSINESS HOURS 

Due to this lock down, VFSC has revised its temporary business hours and will open for a few hours during the week, to serve their customers who need to 
make payments or need to submit applications. We will ensure all COVID safety protocols are in place to safeguard our staff as well as our customers. Below 
are the temporary business hours for our main office in Port Vila and in Luganville, Santo. 

Monday, Wednesday & Friday 9am-12pm 

All of our other staff are working remotely from home. We will continue to serve our customers within a reasonable time. Please send us an email on 
registrar@vfsc.vu. We will try our best to serve our customers in a timely manner as possible. 

During this lockdown we continue to encourage our customers to use digital means as far as possible especially for payments or internet banking to VFSC 
with the following banks: 

VATU ACCOUNTS 

BSP VANUATU -193685801    NATIONAL BANK OF VANUATU-0097233007  WANFUTENG BANK- 001-003834-30-00 
SWIFT CODE: BOSPVUVX   SWIFT CODE: NBOVVUVU    SWIFT CODE: WANFUVUVV 
 

BRED BANK -136651010013    ANZ BANK -1950111 
SWIFT CODE: BREDVUVU    SWIFT CODE: ANZBVUVX 

 US DOLLAR BANK ACCOUNT 
 
BSP VANUATU- 01-936858-81 
SWIFT CODE: BOSPVUVX 

 

We thank you for your understanding 

 

VFSC Management 

 


